
South Roxana Fire Department Called to 
Battle Serious Structure Fire
by Chris Rhodes, Reporter
March 27 2019 10:32 AM

 

SOUTH ROXANA - The South Roxana Fire Department was dispatched for a serious 
structure fire at 4 a.m early Wednesday on Sinclair Avenue. The South Roxana Fire 
Department called for mutual aid to battle the blaze.

Multiple area fire departments responded to the scene.



When firefighters arrived fire was showing through the roof of the house. Everyone was 
reported safe from the house.

More information to come.

 

 


